August 24, 2023

REGION F ICCWG CIRCULAR LETTER No 04/2023
Dear Colleagues,

according to F ICCWG circular letter 03/2023 it was requested feedback on
the proposed Paper Charts of Lebanon to be adopted as INT charts, and provide their PCs
with INT numbers as detailed in S-11 section 100 paragraph 3.8.3. We received five positive
reactions namely one from France, one from Bulgaria, one form Croatia, one from Slovenia
and one from the United Kingdom.

Considering the above and following the FICC Coordinator technical report,
there aren’t any objections to release the proposed INT charts.

Thank you all for considering the requested proposal. This proposal is
forwarded to the forthcoming MBSHC for approval.
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